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4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

It’s time to get excited for the annual  
 

Easter Hat Parade 
At Bass Hill Public School  

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 
At 11:40am in Area A 

 
Children from Preschool to Year 6 will be parading in the hats that they 

have made at home. 
 
 

Staff of Bass Hill Public School look forward to seeing you there! 
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